
Monday 15th April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 5 Careers Event - Can you spare an hour on June 27th to inspire our youngest learners?

On June 27th we are holding a careers carousel for our Year 5 children.

We would warmly welcome volunteers who could come and give a short 5 minute talk on the wonderful
world of work.

The talks would be from 14:00 - 15:00 and you would deliver a short talk about what your job entails,
what you need to do your job and the rewards it gives (not just money!) to groups of around 15 pupils at
a time.

This is a wonderful way for the children to gain experience and knowledge beyond what their parents do
for a living. We are also welcoming a couple of local businesses to show what they do.

I am looking for a broad range of jobs to give children a real range of ideas

If you feel that you could contribute please contact Mr Pressling at mpressling@allenbournmiddle.org

Key Stage 3 parents you are included too! (Key Stage 3 parents, if you would like to know what your child
has been learning about in careers, please contact your child’s tutor)

Yours sincerely

Mr M Pressling
Careers Lead
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